
UNOFFICIAL VENDOR GUIDE 

Exhibitors at NPE2024: The Plastics Show have reported receiving solicitations from 
vendors NOT affiliated with NPE2024 or PLASTICS Industry Association—specifically 
regarding hotel reservations and attendee list sales. Please note that all official NPE2024 
communications will be sent from one of the following email addresses: exhibit@npe.org, 
exhibitorservices@npe.org, and hotels@npe.org. Add these email addresses to your safe 
senders list to ensure you don’t miss important communications.  

Attendee Email List Scams 
We would like to remind all exhibitors that PLASTICS Industry Association, organizer of 
NPE2024, is the exclusive owner of all attendee lists and does not sell or rent that data. 
Any solicitation claiming to have the email list of NPE2024 attendees, or attendee lists 
from any PLASTICS event is fraudulent. Further, PLASTICS does not rent or sell the attendee 
email list. If you receive any such email, it should be reported as spam and deleted.  
Hotel Reservation Scams 

The official housing vendor for NPE2024: The Plastics Show is Expovision. 
PLASTICS/NPE2024 has no affiliation with any other room brokers. These other 3rd party 
brokers falsely imply they are affiliated with NPE2024 and secure deposits and/or full 
prepayment from exhibiting companies. Expovision is the only company that is officially 
sanctioned and certified by PLASTICS to book hotel rooms on behalf of its exhibitors 
and attendees. Expovision can be reached by phone at 866-523-0876 
or hotels@npe.org. Please contact Expovision directly with any concerns. 

Official Service Contractor 
Freeman is the official general contractor NPE2024. Exhibiting companies may find a full 
list of official contractors with contact information from the Exhibitor Dashboard.  
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Exhibitors Beware 
We urge all exhibitors to be especially diligent when engaging with any vendor who is not 
an official contractor of NPE2024. PLASTICS/NPE2024 and our official contractors will 
never send emails from a non-business account such as Gmail, Yahoo, Outlook, etc.  
If you receive any phone call or email solicitation and are unsure of the vendor’s 
affiliation with PLASTICS or NPE2024, please contact the NPE2024 team at 
exhibitorservices@npe.org or +1 202-974-5235 before engaging any further.  
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